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To the 2024 Oregon Legislative Session Members: 

 

As parents of 2 children, 2 grandchildren and one great-grandchild, we are appalled 

that SB1583 will prohibit all local school boards from choosing or restricting materials, 

that it is eliminating parent choice.  Take SB1583 and throw it into the burn barrel 

along with the radicalized ideologies that are being brought into our schools of today.  

All who drafted this bill need to take time to read our nation's Constitution and By-

Laws.  Stop trying to take our freedoms away from us.  Please do not pass SB1583. 


